

Dear Patients,

After 27 years of practicing cardiology, I have decided to retire from full time practice at Valley Heart Associates as of March 31, 2023.

Dr. Stevenson will be merging Valley Heart with Lifetime Heart in April 2023. Lifetime Heart has 3 cardiologists, Dr. Markabawi, Dr. Kedia, and Dr. Bahadur, who will be available to help take care of your future cardiology needs. I am confident that you will welcome them and will be very pleased with their care.

At this time, my two Nurse Practitioners, Lisa Sanders, and Katherine Reynolds, will continue to provide you with the care to which you are accustomed. If you decide to transfer your care to another practice, my office staff will be available to help you obtain copies of medical records once written consent is received.

I will be available to my established patients until March 31, 2023.

It has been my pleasure and honor to have assisted in your cardiology care and I wish you good health and good fortune in the future.

Sincerely,

Daniel F. Klee, MD

Daniel Klee, M.D.